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The Coast Guard periodically publishes important notices for the boating public in 
publications called "Boating Safety Circulars." Content includes advisories about newly 
identified boating hazards, information on boat defects and recalls, rules and regulations 
for recreational boats, and other news and information of interest to the boating 
community. The publications are a valuable source of information on established or 
proposed regulations and standards as well as other safety topics. 

The link to these is: https://www.uscgboating.org/content/boating-safety-circulars.php. 

It has an index for the last 24 years. There is also an extensive list of marine recalls. 


